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12/05/2017  09:57:312017/2512/T INT Claire Mosier As neighbours, we are opposed to this application.  We love this long-living, healthy tree and 

it's an important part of what makes Primrose Hill unique in London.  This tree not only helps 

keep the air fresh for our families but is a home to much wildlife in the centre of London.  I 

would like to be advised of the committee date please.  Thank you

153 gloucester av 12/05/2017  13:39:002017/2512/T COMMNT edward boujo As the homeowner of 153 Gloucester Avenue, i am writing to let you know know that I object 

to the cutting of the tree on so many levels. 

It is an incredibly beautiful tree and part of the history of Primrose Hill, being the tallest tree in 

the village. I feel so very strongly that to get rid of this formidable tree would change the 

landscape and atmosphere of the area.

Having spoken to a close friend who is also a tree surgeon, practically it is a difficult if not 

impossible task. 

I understand that the tree may cause some problems but we should be able to work around 

that. We have no right to destroy it...
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